
6/30/2013 
 
 
New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee 
Attn: Ms. Jane Murray 
29 Hazen Drive 
Concord, NH 03302 

Dear Chairman Ignatius and SEC Committee Members: 

You have recently received 31 letters that appear to be identical or nearly identical 
from companies that are, it would appear,  members of the Green Alliance. All of the letters 
were supporting re-opening the Antrim Wind docket. 

The Green Alliance's web site describes Eolian Renewable Energy as a "business  
partner" in encouraging various members to communicate with the SEC. 

There is, of course, nothing wrong with supporting a "business partner"; but I hope/trust 
the SEC will continue to listen to the citizens of Antrim and other impacted communities first 
and foremost versus companies,or a group of companies, who are supporting a "business 
partner."  
 
The SEC's initial decision was sound and remains so based on the criteria you used to render 
the decision. No amount of lobbying from people who, it would appear, have economic 
incentives {i.e "business partners"} to support industrial wind in communities they don't 
live in changes that fact. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Larry Goodman 
Hebron, NH 
 


